
JOINT  PATRIARCHAL  AND
PRIMATIAL  SERVICE  IN
KAKOPETRIA
The  website  of  the  Patriarchate  would  like  to  inform  its
followers that H.B. Patriarch Theophilos of Jerusalem will be

in Cyprus from Saturday the 17th/30th of August 2014, in order
to participate in the Joint Service scheduled for Sunday the

18th/31st of August, at St Nikolas Church in Kakopetria. The
service will take place on the conclusion of the summer camp
offered by the Holy Archbishopric of Cyprus to one hundred
young men and women from the Patriarchates of Alexandria,
Antioch and Jerusalem as well as from the Archbishopric of
Cyprus.

Further details will follow shortly.

From the Secretariat-General
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